

GERRISH TOWNSHIP

Kathleen Patchin, Clerk

2997 E. Higgins Lake Drive Roscommon, MI 48653 (989) 821-9313 (telephone) (989) 821-8627 (fax)

Clerk Patchin Report August 2021

It has been the month of garbage We are currently under our new contract with GFL and they have started servicing the township today. They are still distributing the 95-gallon totes to residents and as of this afternoon they had 700 more to place. If you have not received your new bins, just use whatever containers you have previously used while we work through the transition.

Attended and prepared for the following meetings:

- -August 16th Public Hearings for Police, Fire and EMS
- -September 2, 2021 Work Session
- -Informational meeting of the GLUA at the Roscommon High School

Completion of minutes and actions on meetings.

Website maintenance and meeting postings.

All Human Resources, Payroll, Accounts Payable, General Ledger processing.

Filing on sales and use taxes.

Numerous communications with residents on various issues.

Thank you.....Kathleen ©